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Counsel Valentino Vasi Quoted in Regulatory Compliance Watch on Cyber 
Hacking
July 13, 2018 / less than a minute

Counsel Valentino Vasi, a member of Carter Ledyard’s Cybersecurity practice, was featured in Regulatory Compliance Watch on the topic of 
notifying clients after a cyber-breach. Vasi advised that there is a duty to notify a client if their information has been taken, and suggested 
keeping a sample script in preparation for a cybersecurity breach.


